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         Monday, 5th July 2021 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

We are looking forward and excited for the start of the new school year in September.  We already 

have so many exciting things planned for you and can’t wait for you to return to school to enjoy 

them. 

All the pupils return to school on Monday 6th September. 

The information you will need for each year group is on the table below. 

 

N.B. sometimes we have to change the PE days, you will always be notified of this in advance.  

All the staff are eager to get to know their new classes and share their new, exciting topics with 

them.  Look out for our launch days when the children get to dress up and really immerse 

themselves in their new topic.  We are hoping that we will be able to invite parents into school to 

watch our fabulous class assemblies very soon!  Keep an eye out on class dojo and your texts for 

this!  

You will also receive a letter inviting you to a session in school (hopefully) where you can come and 

meet the teachers of your child/children, ask as many questions as you like about the curriculum, 

what your child will be learning and how you can support them at home.  

 

The staff for September will be: 

Year 
group 

Entrance/exit start/finish time PE days (children to 
wear PE kit) 

3 Y3 door (on the playground) 
 

8.40am – 2.50pm Monday  

4 Y4 door (by bicycle storage) 
 

8.40am – 2.50pm  Thursday  

5 Y5 door (top door on playground) 
  

8.50am – 3pm  Wednesday 

6 Y6 door (library, bottom door on 
playground) 
 

8.50am – 3pm  Tuesday  
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Class  Teacher  Support staff 

3R 
(Mrs Harrisons class) 

Mrs Rodgers  Miss  Rigby 
Mr Ayres  
Miss Poole  3MI  

(Mrs Roberts class) 
Mrs Mills and Miss Irving  

4P 
(3MG) 

Miss Pestridge Miss Slack 
Mrs Rodgerson  
Mrs Gillon 
Mrs Dale  

4S 
(3R) 

Miss Shaw  

5F (4L) Mrs Fox 
 

Mrs Davies  
Miss Matthews 
Mr Rutter  5L (4P) Miss Loaring  

 

6B (5F) Mrs Barber (Miss Gerrard) 
 

Mrs Everson 
Mrs Davies 
Mrs Potts 
Mrs Hazeldine 

6R (5S) Mrs Rooney  
 

 

 If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us, remember you can always use your 

class dojo to ask teachers any questions you may have 

We hope you have a fabulous summer holiday and look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 

6th September.  

Stay safe  

 

Mrs K Peters                                                       Mrs L Wright  

Headteacher  Head of School  

 


